
June 7, 2021 

Select Board Meeting Minutes   
   

 

 

Meeting called to order at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Present: Select Board Members: Donald Lynch, Sr., Arthur Tilton, Jay Marsh 

              Town Clerk: Nancy LaRose 

                    

 

1. Approved bills to be paid. 

 

2. Discussed the FEMA Recovery Transition Meeting that Nancy had with Jeff Small from FEMA 

and Dan Peterson from Vermont Emergency Management.  We will need to send a request for 

extension of time on the Church Street Bridge project to Kim Canarecci at VEM.  The Board 

decided to ask for a 2-year extension.  Nancy will send that out this week. 

 

3. The Select Board looked at the draft template of the VTrans request that Rob Moore, LCPC, had 

drawn up for us.  The request is for safety sign review and improvements near the school and 

in/near the village.  Agreed that the template looks good.  Nancy will send it to VTrans this week. 

 

4. Set up at the Town Hall for tomorrow’s Town Meeting. 

 

 

 

Adjourned at 6:15 p.m.     

 

Respectfully submitted by Nancy LaRose, Town Clerk    


